
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

20 November 2012 

 

PH: 07 3807 0809 FX: 07 3807 6296 
albert@parliament.qld.gov.au 

 
Albert Christmas Card Winners 

 
 
Member for Albert, Mark Boothman MP, would like to thank all the state school students in the 
electorate of Albert for participating in the 2012 Albert Christmas Card Competition. 
 
Two winning entries were chosen after much scrutiny by representatives from The Albert and Logan 
News, Ormeau Lions and the Beenleigh PCYC. Runners up prizes were also chosen by the panel for 
students efforts. 
 
Mark Boothman MP said, “the creative skills displayed by students was very impressive, the ability 
and creativity displayed by so many local students was magnificent. I look forward to having my 
Christmas card printed and sent out with a fantastic design and verse.” 
 
“It was great to present  prizes to the two elated winning students and the runners up. 
 
“I would like to give special thanks to Warner Brothers Movie World for sponsoring the competition 
entitled “White Christmas: A Special Time of Year”. Mr Boothman said. 
 
For further information please contact the office of Mr Mark Boothman, MP. 
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